
Browning Public Schools  

129 1st Ave. SE 
Browning, MT  59417 

Phone: 406-338-2715 ⋅   
 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 
  

Dear Board Members, 
 

Our months here at Big Sky Colony School have been busy with our students 
continuing to work towards word and sight word recognition in our language arts 
subject. Our students are continuing with their daily studies in reading, book reports, 
writing skill development, and improving their keyboarding skills with the Chrome Books. 
November was a month for giving thanks for the things that are provided for our 
students and created and presented celebration cards for respective members of the 
Colony. 
 

The holiday season of the wInter months saw the Colony students participate in the 
processing of the Colony’s activities: Swine and Poultry harvesting for the Colony’s 
interest, and for replenishing the food stock for the winter months. The students were 
involved in the preparation and presentation for the Christmas season’s program. The 
program was held on December 18, 2018 at 2:00 pm and a large audience was in 
attendance for the afternoon program that treated the crowd to festive songs in English 
and German languages and stories/poems were included. The staff and students wish 
everyone a “Joyous  Holiday Season and a Happy New Year.”  
 

Thanks, 
Mr. Willie Sharp  
Big Sky Colony School 
 

 

 

 


